Llopd's Register of Bhipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

5th February, 1938

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your letter of the

3rd instant, relating to a starting air receiver proposed

s

for the motor vesselngOODE ZEE", the machinery for which

you state is being igstalled by Messrs. J. & K. Smit,

With a view to this case recelving
consideration, however, I shall be glad if you will let me
know by return of post the Builders name and Yard number of
the vessel in question.

I am,; Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarys.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM,




